Sackville School, Lewes Road, East Grinstead, West Sussex RH19 3TY Tel: 01342 410140 Email: secretary@sackvilleschool.org.uk

Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH

24 September 2025

Dear Sackville Families

Thank you for providing consent for your child to take part in the University of Leeds and Education Endowment Foundation's Peer-to-Peer Coaching Trial in mathematics. This exciting initiative pairs Year 10 students with Year 7 students, giving them the opportunity to learn from and support one another.

Research shows that peer-to-peer coaching can be highly effective in developing confidence, deepening understanding, and encouraging positive attitudes towards learning. We are delighted that your child will be part of this valuable experience.

As part of the programme, your child has been emailed a short survey to complete by Friday 26 September 2025. It will take no more than five minutes to complete. The survey can be accessed here: https://uolfacuscie.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV bjdLSgC3tlbSjpc

We also wish to reassure you, that your child's data has been securely shared with the programme organisers in line with all safeguarding and data protection requirements. In October, we will be informed of the participation group your child has been allocated to (January, May or control group), and we will share further updates with you at that point.

Thank you once again for your continued support and cooperation. This project offers an excellent opportunity for our students to grow academically and personally, and we are grateful for your partnership in making it possible.

Yours sincerely

Kate Barnes
Assistant Headteacher



















